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CCAC Publishes New Guidelines on Zebrafish

University of Guelph researchers and staff members are encouraged to review and comment on
Canadian Council on Animal Care draft CCAC guidelines: Zebrafish and other common small
warm-water laboratory fish [1].

Help advance high standards for animal ethics and care in Canadian science by participating in
the guidelines development process and providing your feedback.

Please forward your comments to Ms. Jumoke Fasoyinu [2], Standards Coordinator and Copy
Editor, CCAC by Thursday, October 3, 2019.
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